
__________ _______________■___________

m
.. "

129 EAST 5 2nd STREET 

NEW YORK
Telephone - Plaza 4700

October 17, 1927.

Sir Arthur ,. Currie, G.C.M.G., Z.C.B. 
Me Grill University 
Montreal, Canada.

Dear cir Arthur,

Referring to your letter of October 

in which Lanigan’s letters can be made available to

5, is there any way

a wider audience?

I am awfully glad that you are going to have visits both 

from Albur and Tsunami.

Canadian Institute of International Affairs.

Tney ought to help in the setting up of the

Jerome Greene is just 

back and brings very interesting word of developments in Japan.

We all hope that either official business 

interest may bring you to New York in the 

and I join in this general public feeling.

or private

near future. Mrs. Carter

Sincerely yours,

E. C. Carter.
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